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As your new president I feel that I should say a little something about myself, but not too 
much.  I was first licensed in 1993 as KD6SBI, I joined TASMA in 1994 and became 
part of the board and the Tech committee.  In January of 1997 I was elected vice-
president of the 220SMA and only held that position for one year.  Since then I have 
been active in emergency communications, and in the South Orange Amateur Radio 
Association.  I am currently the Communications Director for SOARA.  I earned my 
extra class license in 2001 and have been active on most bands since then. Due to the 
Covid-19 Pandemic I have seen an increase in radio and repeater usage and would like 
to see that part continue. 

 

Our July meeting was held on Zoom as will be our October 17th meeting.  This seems 
to work well for us.  If you have not used Zoom before, please check it out and 
download as necessary. 

 
We will be electing a coordinating board member at this meeting.  Mike Collis WA6SVT 
is our coordinating board chair and his group has been doing a great job. 
 
Thank you for joining us at this meeting 
 
Heiko Peschel AD6OI 
 
2020 President 220SMA 

 

 




